Mickelson Anastasia

From: Mary Fay <mary.fay7@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, April 13, 2015 2:29 PM

To: Patrino Beth

Subject: In SUPPORT of HB: 3250 -House Energy & Environment Committee

Dear Members of the House Energy and Environment Committee,

Please give your full consideration and support to H.B. Capping carbon emissions then auctioning
allowances is the RIGBHT thing to do. Any revenues will be given back to Oregonians. The Climate
Change discussion has now reached the Climate CRISIS discussion. Let Oregon lead with this idea,
as we a solution to get off of coal and dirty energy, and HB 3250. You say it doesn't matter because
of what other countries are doing, well, that is no way to LEAD!!!

HB 3250 would bring our greenhouse gas emissions 85% below 1990 levels by 2050!

HB 3250 would create Oregon’s Permanent Fund similar to Alaska.: loathed by polluters, adored by
the electorate.

A simple majority in both chambers would put HB 3250 on the Governor’s desk, and no constitutional
amendment would be necessary to address Section 3a, Article IX.

I hope you will support HB 3250 and do everything in your power to make this legislation law.
Coal to Clean!!!

Mary Fay

1090 NE Hobbs Ct

Bend, OR 97701

406-431-9761

P.S. I have already visited with Rep Knute Buehler and Senator Tim Knopp on this issue.



